Morristown Town Council
Special Meeting
September 4, 2024

The Morristown Town Council met in a Special Meeting September 4, 2024. Members present
were Kristi Langkabel, Larry Tracy, Ralph Henderson, Tammy Davis, and David Benefiel. Also,
Clerk-Treasurer Morgan Stratton

Council Member David Benefiel called the meeting to order.

The council discussed the plans for the new Community Center at 311 N Morrison St.

Council Member Ralph Henderson made a motion to purchase a ladder truck from Steven Davis
in the amount of $30,000 plus the cost of the inspection. Council Member Larry Tracy seconded
the motion. The Council voted to purchase the truck once the truck has passed inspection.

Vote 4/0 -Council Member Tammy Davis abstained from the vote.

Council Member Kristi Langkabel made a motion to have Runnebohm Construction fix the Fire
Station to prevent any more damage occurring. Council Member Larry Tracy seconded the
motion. Motion carried. Vote 5/0

ADJOURN
Council Member Ralph Henderson made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Larry Tracy
seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

David Benefiel, President

Morgan Stratton Clerk Treasurer



